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6th January 2021 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Following the latest government announcement on Monday evening, we will be opening school for students to 
attend on a part-time basis from Monday 11th January. To ensure the safety and well-being of all staff and students, 
we cannot provide full-time onsite schooling.  We are therefore offering a blended approach of onsite and/or online 
learning to all students which will cover a full timetable. 
 

If your child is in school, you will be sent a text message today telling you which days they are in .  Students will not 
be onsite on Wednesdays as this will be used for deep cleaning. 
 

Live, online lessons will be provided each day and will follow the usual timetable. If students are at home, they must 
be dressed, signed onto Teams (or Google Meets with Mr Knights) and ready to work from 9am – 3.15pm.  Please be 
mindful of other household members being in the room. Work will be uploaded via Google Classrooms and 
passwords for both systems have been emailed to you.  Exercise books will be provided for those working from 
home.  
 

Support in school will be given by teaching assistants to enable students to access online lessons being taught by the 
teacher who will deliver the lesson from home. 
 

If your child is in school, they must be in full uniform. On their usual PE day, please send them to school in their PE 
kit, they will not be required to change. They will need to bring a coat, plus hat and gloves if necessary, a water 
bottle, packed lunch (unless they are free school meals) and earphones/headphones if they have them. Students will 
be taught throughout the day in their year group bubbles and face masks must be worn by all staff and students at 
all times. 
 

Covid testing will be carried out on Mondays and Thursdays. This is self-administered by the student with support 
and guidance from staff members and involves swabbing either the nose or throat.  Parental consent for the test 
must be given in order for your child to be at school. If a student subsequently refuses to carry out the test or tests 
positive, they will be isolated and you will be asked to collect them. Please talk to your child to ensure they are 
aware of the guidelines. 
 

If you are entitled to free school meals, a voucher will be sent for the days at home and packed lunches will be 
provided in school. 
 
Please complete and return the consent form which accompanies this letter to the office no later than Friday 8th 
January at 1pm. You must return this form in order for your child to come to school.  
 
All documents are available on the school website https://www.allsaintslessingham.co.uk/#welcome 
 
If you have any questions, please let us know. 
 

Kind regards, 
S. Dangerfield 
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